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Dear Mr. Luedike,

The Corps review of the three addendum survey reports associated with the NFRC project route have been
approved by the Corps and consultation with the SHPO, Seminole Tribe of Florida, and Poarch Band of Creek
Indians is complete. All agencies concur with the findings in the reports. Construction work may resume in
these surveyed areas, subject to the considerations of additional site work for sites 8JE0883 and 8MD0107 as
prescribed in the treatment plans agreed upon in the programmatic agreement. Please let me know if you
have any questions or considerations concerning this communication.

Sincerely,

Robin Moore

Robin E. Moore, MA/RPA
Archaeologist, Regulatory Division
USACE, Jacksonville District

701 San Marco Blvd.

Jacksonwville Fl. 32207

904 232-3270 (office)
Robin.E.Moore@usace.army.mil

*NOTICE: Until further notice, Corps Regulatory offices are closed to the public in response to the coronavirus
pandemic. Regulatory staff will be working remotely during this time and are restricted from official travel (including site
inspections) and attending face-to-face meetings. At this time, the best method for communication with regulatory
staff is through e-mail or other electronic means. We appreciate your cooperation as we work through this challenging
situation.
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